
Together we live learn and value 

 

 

 

 

  

  

  

YSGOL GYNRADD A MEITHRIN STRYD SIORS 

GEORGE STREET PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL 

Wainfelin Road, Pontypool, Torfaen NP4 6BX  
 

Tuesday 15 December 2020 

 

Dear parent/carers 

 

ARRANGEMENTS FOR THURSDAY 17TH & FRIDAY 18TH DECEMBER 

 

Tomorrow will be the final day of normal face-to-face teaching for pupils in primary schools in Torfaen. 

The last two days of this term will be for home learning only. 

There is one exception to this arrangement: The Welsh Government has requested all primary schools 

make provision for children of key workers and vulnerable pupils as identified by the school, to attend in 

person until the end of the day on Friday 18th December. 

The WG has produced a list of eligible key workers which you can check on the schools website at: 

https://www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk/media/3738/guidance-published-by-the-welsh-ministers-on-

identifying-children-of-critical-workers.pdf 

Any parents/carers meeting the criteria on this list who wish for their child(ren) to attend school on 

Thursday and/or Friday of this week must notify the school office by phone before 2.00 p.m. on 

Wednesday 16th December. This is to ensure that we are able to plan accordingly.  

Please note the following: 

1. Pupils will not be able to attend without prior agreement and confirmation from school (see 

deadline above). 

2. Pupils attending on the 17th / 18th December will be part of one mixed-age bubble. 

3. Pupils are unlikely to be taught / supervised by their usual members of staff or in their usual 

classroom. 

4. Provision for pupils will run between 9.00 and 3.10. 

5. Pupils will need to bring a packed lunch as no catering will be available on site. 

6. Where pupils have not attended on Monday-Wednesday of this week it is expected that 

parents/carers will continue to make provision for them at home on Thursday and Friday.  

Kind regards, 

 

Mr A Brasington 

www.georgestreetprimary.co.uk   

office.georgestreetprimary@torfaen.gov.uk 

Twitter@georgestreetpri 

 

Headteacher/Prifathro 

Mr A Brasington 

Tel 01495 756436 

Fax 01495 767723 
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